
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 
by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 16 December 2021 

Question Following the passing of my motion on Zebra Markings for 
Side Streets on 25 November, has the convener written to 
the Scottish Government Ministers for Transport and Active 
Travel, as requested, and, if so, can she publish the text of 
her letters and indicate the dates they were sent? 

Answer 


